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Living Lord Lutheran Church is a family of believers, renewed through the Holy Spirit, to be the real presence of Christ in this place.     

 
THOSE SERVING THIS WEEK 
Altar Guild: Lila Prigge & Kathy Bender 

Assistant Minister: Clare Kaelin 

Reader:  
Bulletins: Spread His Light. 

Flowers: Kathy & Bob Bender & Lila & Glen – In honor of 

all in our congregation with January birthdays. 

Eternal Candle: Barbara Wolfe – To the glory of God. 

Hospitality: Jane Hino 

Usher: Dave Wallace & Jane Young 

 

THOSE SERVING NEXT WEEK 
Altar Guild: Lila Prigge & Kathy Bender 

Assistant Minister: Larry Dougherty 

Reader: Rosalie Fanlo 

Bulletins: Available 

Flowers: Available 
Eternal Candle: Barbara Wolfe – To the glory of God. 

Hospitality: Lila & Glenn Prigge  

Ushers: Dave Wallace & Jane Young  

 

PLEASE REFER TO OUR DIRECTORY FOR ALL 

CONTACT INFORMATION CONCERNING ALL 

REQUESTS. 

 

FOR LOVE LETTER CHANGES:  

Please send any announcements or changes for the Love Letter 

to WENDY STANKUS by early Wednesday morning.  

 

CHURCH EMAIL Our church email is: 

Livinglordnews@yahoo.com. 

We do send out the Love Letter every week, and the calendar 

once a month.  If you are not receiving them, we either don’t 

have your email address, or we don’t have the right one.  

Contact Wendy Stankus to update your information or drop a 

note in the offering plate. 

 

Improvement begins with “I”. 

Submitted by Edna Weiler 
 

Attendance Christmas Eve: 71 

      Last Sunday: 45 

 

 

 

 

 
Birthday Sunday: Maggie McClanahan, Phyllis King, Adria 

Ryan, Lynne Jannotti, Larry Jannotti & Louise Martin.  

 

Birthday Song Tune: “We Gather Together” We celebrate 

with you the life that God gave you. We thank you for 

letting us share in your joy. God bless you and keep you, 

and shine his light upon you. With love we sing together 

Happy Birthday to you.  

By Gretchen Marz  

 

WANT TO SIGN UP FOR FLOWERS, BULLETINS, OR  

THE ETERNAL CANDLE? 

Sign-up sheets and payment envelopes are on the information 

table in the narthex/lobby.   

Please sign up before/after service on Sunday, and if not, 

contact Joan Kenney (and by Tuesday evening if for the 

next Sunday.)  

Please either sign up after Sunday service or let  

Joan Kenney know by email or phone.  

 

NEW 2025 SIGN-UP SHEETS FOR JANUARY - JUNE 

ARE ON THE INFORMATION TABLE IN THE 

NARTHEX. 

 

JANUARY   
   Flowers:  Two – 1/12, 1/26; One – 1/19 

   Bulletins: 1/5, 1/12, 1/19, 1/26 

FEBRUARY 
   Flowers: Two – 2/23 

   Bulletins: 2/2, 2/9, 2/16, 2/23 

MARCH 

    Flowers: Two – 3/9, 3/16, 3/23, 3/30 

    Bulletins: 3/2, 3/9, 3/16, 3/23, 3/30 

APRIL 
    Flowers: Two – 4/13, 4/20, 4/27 

MAY 

    Flowers: Two – 5/18, 5/25 

    Bulletins: 5/4, 5/11, 5/18, 5/25  

JUNE 

    Flowers: Two – 6/8, 6/22; One – 6/15, 6/29 

   Bulletins: 6/1, 6/8, 6/15, 6/22, 6/29 

ALL 2024 SIGN-UP SHEETS ARE ON THE 

INFORMATION TABLE IN THE NARTHEX. 

 

 

LOVE LETTER 
 
 Living Lord Lutheran Church 

January 5, 2025 
                                                                                                 

2725 58th Avenue  
Vero Beach, FL 32966 

   

 

mailto:Livinglordnews@yahoo.com


PRAYER LIST UPDATES:  Please take a few moments to 

read over our Prayer List.  If someone you have posted has 

had their prayers answered please let Wendy Stankus know so 

that the Prayer List can be updated.  Thank you. 

 

ALL PRAYER LIST REQUESTS are to be sent to 

Wendy Stankus.  Best method is to fill in the information 

on the PRAYER REQUEST CARDS that are located on 

the “INFORMATION TABLE” in the Narthex/Lobby as 

well as in each Hymnal Rack in every pew in the church.  

Drop your request card in Wendy’s church mailbox and she 

will arrange to get it onto our Prayer List. 

 

 

REMEMBER LIVING LORD IN 

YOUR ESTATE PLANNING – 

Don’t forget to include your church 

in your estate planning.  Leave a 

legacy behind for future generations 

here at Living Lord.  Your gift will 

help to further your church’s mission in our community and 

around the world, and ensure that future generations in 

Vero Beach will continue to call Living Lord their home 

congregation.  And it doesn’t have to be tens of thousands 

of dollars.  Small gifts add up. 

https://fbsynod.com/e-spirit-archive/. 

 
 

P B & J Sandwiches 

If you have some free time on a Thursday afternoon, 

consider signing up to be a volunteer to make peanut butter 

and jelly sandwiches. These sandwiches supplement 

the food that poor, destitute people in the Gifford area of 

Indian River County receive.  They receive a meal from 

Our Father's Table Soup Kitchen from Monday to Friday, 

and now they receive some food for the weekend. 

We spend a lot of time laughing, but we get the job done 

(100 sandwiches in one hour).  If you are available please 

sign up. 

 

ONLINE GIVING TO LIVING LORD 

Missed church a week or more?  You can still give 

to Living Lord by way of this QR code. Simply 

click on the code, and follow the prompts on our 

church’s website.  You’ll feel good about your giving, and 

your church will appreciate it. Thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIKE OUR FACEBOOK/INSTAGRAM PAGE? 

1. Go to our webpage: www.livinglordlutheran.com 

2. Find the Facebook/Instagram symbol on the bottom of 

the home page and click on it.  

3. Page will open and you click the like button. 

4. You liked our page and you now can access the postings 

on our Facebook/Instagram page. It is simple and it is easy. 

 

It’s That Time of Year Again!  It’s time to 

update our Directory for 2025.  If you are currently not 

included in our directory and you would like to be, or if 

there have been any changes to your address, email or 

phone numbers, please fill out the Information form located 

in the Narthex (lobby) on the Information Table. The 

Information form can be placed in the offering plate, or 

placed in Wendy Stankus’ mailbox. 

 

 

You're invited to our next Quick Wits Meeting!   
Please join us on Tuesday, January14th at 1pm for our next 

meeting.  We will be putting our heads together to discuss 

ideas to improve our overall church experience.  The more 

the merrier!!  

 

 

WELCOME ALL LADIES: SARAH CIRCLE 

MEETING TUESDAY, January 14th - 2:00 p.m. Ladies 

come join the group to discuss and plan future events for 

the coming year.  Please plan on joining us on Tuesday, 

1/15/25 at 2:00 p.m. in the Wolfe Fellowship Hall.  

Many minds, many thoughts make successful events! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://fbsynod.com/e-spirit-archive/
http://www.livinglordlutheran.com/


 
Sean Ryan Pub 

The Ladies Luncheon, Wednesday, January 29, 2025 will 

be held at Sean Ryan Pub, 2019 14th Avenue, Vero Beach, 

32960 at 12:00 noon.   
Please join us for food, fun and fellowship.  We always have a 

fun time when we all get together!  There is a signup sheet 

located in the Narthex/Lobby.  Please sign up so that we can 

make the correct number of reservations.  The cost is the price 

of your lunch. Final day to sign up is January 26, 2025. 

Hope to see you there!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pasta Night 

 
Pasta Dinner Night 

Saturday, January 25, 2025  

5:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Come and enjoy pasta, authentic homemade 

Italian Marinara sauce and delicious meatballs! 

Salad, rolls, beverages and dessert are included! 

Suggested Free Will Offering:   

$13.00 for adults $6:00 for children. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


